
Sincerely,

Kathy Stewart 
(KATHYS@COLETS.CO.UK)

GROUP
SWIMMING 
LESSONS

S P R I N G  2 0 2 4

Next term will run from Monday 15th April to Wednesday 24th July
with no lessons  on the Bank Holiday, Monday 6th May, and during half-term 

from Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May.

New children wishing to commence lessons in the new term will be able to join us on our 
Assessment Day - this will take place on Saturday 16th March (11:00-12:00). Contact 

Kathy for more information. 

Booking forms will be available online from Friday 22nd March and will need to be 
completed by 11am on Friday 29th March to ensure you get a space.

Lessons will be allocated on Friday 29th March and should be paid for as soon as 
possible either online or at reception.

PLEASE NOTE:
All children and a parent / guardian must have a current / valid membership 

throughout the duration of the term to continue with their lessons.

Please make sure your e-mail address is up-to-date on your online profile.


